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MEDICAL SERVICES PROVIDER MANUAL PROPOSED CHANGES
Effective April 1, 2019

At the Business Meeting on March 18, 2019, the Commission approved text
changes to the Medical Services Provider Manual (MSPM), the 2019 CPT and
HCPCS Codes approved by the Center for Medicare and Medicaid Services
(CMS), a MSPM Conversion Factor of $50 and a $30 maximum allowable
payment of $30 per 15-minute unit for anesthesia services. The effective date
of the updated fee schedule is April 1, 2019.

To purchase an updated Manual, click here.

To view the summary of the text changes, click here.

If you have questions regarding the changes, please contact one of MGC's
South Carolina workers' compensation attorneys.

This legal update is published as a service to our clients and friends. It is intended to
provide general information and does not constitute legal advice regarding any
specific situation. Past success does not indicate likelihood of success in any future
legal representation.
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